
Valentine's Day
We will be celebrating Valentine’s Day soon. Students may bring valentines

for their classmates, however, we encourage students to bring in non-

edible valentines (such as pencils, bubbles, stickers, etc.) if possible. If you

send in edible valentines, the treats must be individually wrapped. Due to

student allergies, the treats will be sent home for students to eat at

home. Thank you for your cooperation and understanding! 


